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CRITERIA FOR THE ISSUANCE OF ACCESSIBLE TAXICAB PLATES

Offer individuals currently on the Priority List (PL) accessible taxicab plates.
Individuals will be contacted in writing offering the opportunity to purchase an
accessible taxicab plate.

Each individual that is contacted will have thirty (30) days to confirm with the City of
Hamilton, Licensing Section, in writing, if they would like to purchase an accessible
taxicab plate.

Individuals on the Priority List will be given the right of first refusal of accessible
taxicab plates before opening the opportunity to all qualified licenced taxicab drivers
on the Accessible Priority List (APL).

A one year minimum as a licensed taxicab driver with the appropriate endorsement
will be the requirement to qualify to be placed on the list.

Only those meeting the above qualification will be considered.

Those successful taxicab drivers will be contacted directly by the City.



